
\ Redacted From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Bcc: 
Subject: Follow Up to our call - Pricing Trends 

1/14/2014 2:52:10 PM 
stephen.st.marie@cpuc.ca.gov (stephen.st.marie@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Hi Stephen, 

Great meeting you on the phone. As mentioned, you might want to reach out to 
Redacted 

Redacted 

at the Pacific Energy Center to get some additional research support; I've CC'd her 
so you can get her email address. 

Also, I've attached a good study on the latest pricing trends for LED to get you started. I'm 
reaching out to my team for other resources that might be available but will need about a week 
to get back to you. 

Thank you, 

Redacted 

Redacted 
Interim Manager, Core Products 
PG&E | Customer Energy Solutions 

Redacted 
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